

## Alfred Bernard Zustovich

October 17, 1936 - December 10, 2019

Alfred Bernard Zustovich, 83 of Houston, Texas, passed away suddenly on Tuesday, December 10, 2019. He was born on October 17, 1936, in Brooklyn, New York to John and Victoria Zustovich. He is survived by his wife of 46 years, Georgiana Hedges Zustovich, and his son Peter Hedges Zustovich.

Al graduated from Rensselaer, served in the Air Force and earned his MBA at Ohio State. He returned to New York to work for Exxon and the family moved to Houston in 1980. After retirement, Al and Georgie traveled extensively, spent summers in upstate New York and mentored youth in Houston. He was a template for dependable manhood. An intelligent and caring person whose wife, son, family and friends always knew how completely and unconditionally they were loved.

Al and Georgie were committed members of their church and a funeral with reception will take place on Friday, December 20 at 10:00 AM at Memorial Drive United Methodist Church, 12955 Memorial Dr. Houston, TX 77079. Visit http://www.DettlingFuneral.com to I eave words of condolence for family. In lieu of flowers please make a donation to the Sprin g Branch Education Foundation.

## **Events**

DEC	Funeral Service	10:00AM
0.0		
20		

Memorial Drive United Methodist Church 12955 Memorial Drive, Houston, TX, US

## Comments



Rose Remembrance was purchased for the family of Alfred Bernard Zustovich.



December 19, 2019 at 02:01 PM



Dear Georgina and Peter, Resanne and I were very saddened to learn of the passing of Al. Our deepest condolences to you and your family. We are thinking of you. Warmly, Resanne and Earl Saltzman

Earl & Resanne Saltzman - December 17, 2019 at 08:04 AM



Our heartfelt condolences, with fond memories of times at the lake together. Al was a true gentleman, of whom there are few in this day and age.

Brant and Laurie

Brant and Laurie Bottum - December 15, 2019 at 07:49 AM



Georgie and Peter, I am so sorry to hear about Al. I remember him fondly from long ago and hope that his presence continues to inform you both.

Warmly, Claudia (Hedges) Coenen

Claudia Coenen - December 14, 2019 at 05:10 PM



We have such fond memories of dinners with Al and Georgiana. Discussions of politics and public policy! We are sending our love and may his memory be a blessing to Georgiana and Peter. Tom Brown and Beth Pline